
                                                         May 31, 2018 

                    Notice of Extension of the Deadlines  

             for the 17th International Conference of the JEPA  

 

Dear Members of the JEPA and Participants in the former international conference of the JEPA, 

  

The Japan Economic Policy Association will hold the 17th International Conference  

on October 27 (Saturday) – 28 (Sunday),  

at Shonan Fujisawa Campus of Keio University, Fujisawa city, Kanagawa Prefecture, Japan,  

with the support of Keio University.  

An excursion to historical sites in Kamakura and Shonan will be held on October 26 (Friday). 

The main theme of this year is:  

 Do Our Best Days Lie Ahead? : Stable Growth or Unstable Decline 

You are cordially invited to participate in the conference. You are also welcome to attend the 

meetings as a presenter, a discussant, or a session chair. Your partner is also welcome to audit 

Plenary sessions at free. All inquiries must be sent to the following address:  

   jepa2018#jepa-hq.com   (# should be replaced by @)  

For the detail, please see the following website:  

 http://jepa.jp/jepa2018/jepa2018index.html  

Responding to many requests from potential participants, the program committee decided that  

   the deadline for abstract submission is extended to July 31 and  

   the deadline for full paper submission is extended to August 31.  

Participation registration, payment of participation fee, partner participation, accommodation 

application, excursion application, will be accepted online on our website Registration page. In 

order to ensure the smooth operation of the international conference, please register by the early 

registration deadline in late October. After the deadline, you will be able to make registration 

and payment at the reception desk on the day of the conference at the post-deadline rate. 

Early registration fee will be charged for those who have accepted discussants or chairpersons 

even after the registration deadline. 

*Master course students as well as Ph.D. students are qualified to participate in the conference 

and need to show the ID card at the reception desk for student discount.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

President of the JEPA: Takashi YANAGAWA  

Chair of the International Committee: Akira MAEDA 

Vice Chair of the International Committee: Naotsugu HAYASHI  

Chair of the Program Committee: Mitsuhiko SATAKE  

Secretary General of the Program Committee: Daisaku GOTO 

Chair of the Managing Committee: Taro OZAWA 


